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Exhibit 
 

FCC Violations During Renewal Term 
 
 In 2017, the FCC issued a Notice of Apparent Liability for Forfeiture (DA 17-501, 
released May 24, 2017) against the former licensee of KIEM-TV, Pollack/Belz Broadcasting 
Company, LLC (“Pollack/Belz”) for violations of Section 73.3526 for failure to timely upload 
documents to KIEM-TV’s online public file; and Section 73.3514(a) for failure to disclose these 
violations in its 2014 renewal application (FCC File Number BRCDT-20140801AKA). 
 
 KIEM-TV was assigned from Pollack/Belz to the current licensee, Redwood Television 
Partners LLC (“Redwood”) in 2017 (FCC File Number BALCDT-20170822AAS).  The control 
of Redwood was transferred from NBI Holdings, LLC to CMG Media Corporation (f/k/a Terrier 
Media Buyer, Inc.) dba Cox Media Group (“CMG”) on December 17, 2019 (FCC File Number 
BTCCDT-20190304ACI). 


